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April 26, 2011
The Honorable Charles Bass

United States House of Representatives

2350 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2946

Dear Representative Bass:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Sanctity of Eternal Rest for Veterans Act” (H.R. 1591) to strengthen a military family’s right to mourn in private. The bill would toughen and extend existing protections to civilian cemeteries, double the “No Protesting” window from one to two hours before and after funerals, increase distances between cemetery boundaries and the residences of immediate family members, increase penalties, and permit grieving family members and the U.S. Attorney General to sue violators for monetary damages. 


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and FRA stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation.


The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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